# PACE

# John Wesley Bibliography: Periodicals

#### 2022

Kennedy, Randy. "An Artist Who Couldn't Be Pinned Down, Dies at 93." *The New York Times*, 10 February 2022.

Phillips, Brad. "John Wesley Tribute." Office Magazine, 2022.

#### 2018

Johnson, Paddy. "Pop Erotica And 8 Centuries of Fantasy: NYC's Fall Gallery Season Is Its Best in Years; Fredericks & Freiser, John Wesley, 'Together and Alone'" (exhibition review). *The Observer*, 20 September 2018.

#### 2017

Pagel, David. "Review: At the Pit, artists mine the emotions behind the machine." Los Angeles Times, 11 August 2017.

#### 2016

Dinneen, Steve. "John Wesley exhibition: the Los Angeles-based artist to host exhibition at London's Waddinton Custot." *City A.M.*, 12 July 2016.

#### 2015

Bently, Kyle. "John Wesley." Art in America, 4 November 2015.

Johnson, Ken. "John Wesley: Important Works From 1961 to 1966." The New York Times, 28 May 2015.

Taft, Catherine. "John Wesley, Fredericks & Freiser" (exhibition review). *Artforum* (September 2016): 386.

#### 2014

Russeth, Andrew. "John Wesley is Next Up on the High Line Billboard." Art News, 21 November 2014.

Vogel, Carol. "Spirit of '76." The New York Times, 21 November 2014.

#### 2011

Accuna, J. J. "John Wesley, the Cowboy of American Pop Art, at de Sarthe Gallery" (exhibition review). *The Wanderlister Asia*, 6 November 2011.

Lam, Bouree. "John Wesley" (de Sarthe Gallery exhibition review). *Time Out Hong Kong*, 28 September 2011.

Lee, Ashley. "John Wesley at de Sarthe Gallery" (exhibition review). Art Asia Pacific, 9 November 2011.

#### 2009

Casadio, Mariuccia. "John Wesley, Isola Di San Giorgio Maggiore." L'uomo Vogue, May/June 2009.

Cotter, Holland. "The Year of Tumult." The New York Times, 29 October 2009.

Franzen, Jonathan. "Fiction: Good Neighbors." New Yorker, 8 & 15 June 2009: 78.

Johnson, Ken. "John Wesley: Questions of Women." The New York Times, 2 January 2009: C34.

Kennedy, Randy. "Pop and Rococo Meet and Greet." The New York Times, 9 June 2009.

"Prada's Venice Splash." The Daily Beast, 3 June 2009.

Schjeldahl, Peter. "Let It Bleed." The New Yorker, 23 November 2009.

Spence, Rachel. "Glut Instinct." Financial Times, 6-7 June 2009.

Studer, Margaret. "Meanwhile, in Basel, contemporary works you can buy." *The Wall Street Journal*, 5 –7 June 2009.

Tonchi, Stefano. "Venice, Slowly but Surely." The New York Times, 9 June 2009.

Yablonsky, Linda. "Dogana Days." Artforum, 9 June 2009.

#### 2007

Hainley, Bruce. "John Wesley" (Fredericks & Freiser exhibition review). *Artforum,* April 2007: 280, illustrated.

Maine, Stephen. "John Wesley at Fredericks & Freiser" (exhibition review). *Art in America*, May 2007: 201–202, illustrated.

Scott, Andrea. "John Wesley 'The Bumsteads'" (Fredericks & Freiser exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 19 January 2007: E38.

Berwick, Carly. "New York's Hometown Contemporary Art Fair." The New York Sun, 9 March 2006.

Kino, Carol. "Teaming With the Artists to Buoy the Bottom Line." *The New York Times*, 29 March 2006, illustrated.

# 2005

Johnson, Ken. "John Wesley." The New York Times, 25 November 2005: E4.

Robinson, Walter. "Miami Heat." Artnet, 2 December 2005: 3.

#### 2004

Kimmelman, Michael. "Artists Who Just Say No to Everything." *The New York Times*, 25 June 2004, illustrated.

Myers, Terry. R. "John Wesley at Fredericks Freiser Gallery" (exhibition review). *artUS*, January/February 2004, illustrated.

Pagel, David. "Plain Pop packs an emotional punch." *The Los Angeles Times*, 24 September 2004: E28, illustrated.

Schwendener, Martha. "John Wesley at Fredericks Freiser Gallery." *Artforum,* March 2004: 186, illustrated.

Yablonsky, Linda. "What is so Funny about Contemporary Art?" *Art News*, September 2004: 115, illustrated.

Chen, Aric. "Cartoon Strip." Hint Fashion Magazine, 3 November 2003, illustrated.

"Goings On About Town" (Fredericks Freiser Gallery exhibition review). *The New Yorker*, November 2003: 22, illustrated.

Smith, Roberta. "John Wesley" (Fredericks Freiser Gallery exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 28 November 2003: E44, illustrated.

Tully, Judd. "Second Coming." Art & Auction, June 2003: 92–103, illustrated.

Waxman, Lori. "New York's Critic's Picks" (Fredericks Freiser Gallery exhibition review). *Artforum*, 2003.

#### 2002

Crüwell, Von Konstanze. "Vom Glück des Sammelns". Frankfurter Allgemeine Sonntagszeitung, 11 August 2002, illustrated.

"Harper's Benefit: Twelve Great Artists with Twelve Great Writers." *Harper's Bazaar*, July 2002: 153, illustrated.

Holmes, Pernilla. "Report Card: John Wesley." Art Review, January 2002: 69, illustrated.

Knight, Christopher. "Childlike Colors render Adult Desires, Anxieties." *Los Angeles Times*, 12 July 2002: F29, illustrated.

# 2001

Johnson, Ken. "West Side: The Armory Show on the Piers Just keeps on Growing." *The New York Times*, 23 February 2001.

Temin, Christine. "Wesley Exhibit brings Pop and Surrealism to the Sert." *The Boston Globe*, 14 February 2001: C10.

#### 2000

"Autumn at PS1" (exhibition review). Flash Art, November/December 2000.

Budlick, Ariella. "Uninflicted Eroticism of a Twilight Zone's Wit." Newsday, 13 October 2000.

Carotenuto, Gianna. "John Wesley." Art Issues, September/October 2000.

Curiger, Bice. Review (PS1 Contemporary Art Center exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 10 September 2000: 91.

Hickey, Dave. "Touche Boucher." Artforum, October 2000: 116-121.

Hickey, Dave. "Safe Flavin, Dan Flavin Lights up Texas" (Texas Gallery exhibition review). *Vanity Fair*, No. 281 (September 2000).

Johnson, Ken. "Objects of Desire: 125 Views of the Human Figure." *The New York Times,* 1 September 2000.

Kimmelman, Michael. "Comforting Funny Outlandishness That Sticks to Its Own Logic." *The New York Times*, 1 December 2000: E33

Kimmelman, Michael. "The Year in Review." The New York Times, 31 December 2000.

Koestenbaum, Wayne. "Best of 2000." Artforum, December 2000: 128–129.

Leffingwell, Edward. "John Wesley at Jessica Fredericks" (exhibition review). *Art in America*, May 2000: 161–162.

Newhall, Edith. "Retrospective not Just Pop" (PS1 Contemporary Art Center exhibition review). *New York Magazine*, 33, No.37, 25 September 2000.

Pagel, David. "Wesley's World: Intimate, Ambiguous" (Daniel Weinberg Gallery exhibition review). *The Los Angeles Times*, 19 May 2000.

Schjeldahl, Peter. "Light in Judd land." The New Yorker, 25 September 2000: 98-99.

# 1999

Bankowsky, Jack. "Best of the 90's." Artforum, December 1999: 12.

Smith, Roberta. "John Wesley." The New York Times, 26 November 1999: E41, illustrated.

Scott, Andrea. "John Wesley." The New Yorker, 29 November 1999: 26, illustrated.

#### 1998

Bell, J. Bower. "John Wesley at Danese" (exhibition review). Review, 1 October 1998: 36.

Brackman, Yvette. "John Wesley: 'Favorite Works.'" Time Out New York, 19 March 1998: 57, illustrated.

Butcher, Sterry. "Wesley Exhibit Spans 30 Years." *The Big Bend Sentinel*, 8 October 1998: 1, 14, illustrated.

Chambers, Christopher. "September Picks." NY Arts Magazine 24, September 1998: 41, illustrated.

Humphrey, David. "New York: Robert Greene; Amy Sillman; John Wesley." *Art Issues*, Summer 1998: 34–35.

Johnson, Ken. "John Wesley at Danese: Art Brief" (exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 9 October 1998: E39.

Johnson, Ken. "John Wesley at Jessica Fredericks Gallery" (exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 27 February 1998.

Plagens, Peter. "The Best of 1998: John Wesley at Jessica Fredericks" (exhibition review). *Artforum*, December 1998: 98, illustrated.

Plagens, Peter. "John Wesley at Jessica Fredericks Gallery" (exhibition review). *Artforum*, May 1998: 141, illustrated.

Rimanelli, David. "John Wesley." The New Yorker, 9 March 1998: 20.

Smith, Roberta. "The Risk of Existence." The New York Times, 4 December 1998: E35.

# 1997

Smith, Roberta. "On the History of Cool, A Show is Hip to America." *The New York Times*, 15 August 1997: H35, illustrated.

#### 1995

Karmel, Pepe. "Dutch Wives, Phone Sex & Other Cheap Thrills." *The New York Times*, 22 September 1995: C31.

# 1994

Eickhoff, Beate. "Die Stilisierung des Nabels." Kolner Stadt-Anzeiger, 14 January 1994, illustrated.

Cohen, Michael. "John Wesley at Daniel Weinberg." Flash Art International, January/February 1993: 92–93, illustrated.

lannaccone, Carmine. "Review of 'Bedroom Pictures." Art Issues LA, January/February: 42.

Johnson, Ken. "Troubled Toons." Art in America, February 1993: 57, 76-81, illustrated.

Jusidman, Yishai. "John Wesley at Daniel Weinberg." Art Issues, February 1993: 42, illustrated.

Kimmelman, Michael. "Explosive Painting: The Path to Pop." The New York Times, 9 July 1993: C1, 24.

Sonnenburg, Gisela. "Entlarvungdes amerikanischen Traums." Neues Detschland, 9 October 1993.

#### 1992

Hess, Elizabeth. "Dirty Laundry: Review of 'The Whole Part." The Village Voice, 12 May 1992: 91.

Kertess, Klaus. "Erotico(s)mics" (Daniel Weinberg Gallery exhibition review). Los Angeles, October 1992.

Levin, Kim. "Voice Choice: 'Slow Art.'" The Village Voice, 19 May 1992: 75-76.

Myers, Terry R. "Abstraction Gets a Life." Tema Celeste, Summer 1992: 82, illustrated.

Pagel, David. "Charm, Trauma Mix in Wesley Works." *The Los Angeles Times*, 22 October 1992: F8, illustrated.

Pagel, David. "Strange Bedfellows." The Los Angeles Times, 19 November 1992: F6.

Smith, Roberta. "From New York Painters, Work That Takes Time." *The New York Times*, 1 May 1992: C31.

#### 1991

Adams, Brooks. "Review of 'Selected Paintings: 1963-1973' at fiction/nonfiction" (exhibition review). *Art in America*, October 1991: 216–217, illustrated.

Borum, Jenifer P. "Review." Artforum International, Summer 1991: 114, illustrated.

Kimmelman, Michael. "Wesley's Decorative Slant." *The New York Times*, 30 March 1991: C25, illustrated.

"La Soga y el proyecto Hitchcock." Mirador, 13 June 1991.

Liebmann, Lisa. "Review of Selected Paintings: 1963-1973' at fiction/nonfiction" (exhibition review). *The New Yorker*, 26 March 1991: 12.

McGonigle, Thomas. "Review." Art News, September 1991: 136–138, illustrated.

"'Rope,' Colgados de Hitcchcock." Guia del Ocio. No. 80, 7 June 1991: illustrated.

Schjeldahl, Peter. "Toontown." Seven Days, 4 April 1991: 60-61.

Schwartz, Sanford. "Between Bonnard and Dick Tracy." The New York Times, 6 October 1991.

Tager, Alisa. "Review." Lapiz. No. 78, May/June 1991, illustrated.

Yau, John. "The Erotic Other." Arts Magazine/1991-1992 International Directory of Exhibition Catalogues, 1991: 26–28, illustrated.

#### 1984

Cummings, Paul. "Twentieth Century American Drawings: The Figure in Context." *International Exhibitions Foundation*, 1984: 140, illustrated.

Raynor, Vivien. "John Wesley" (Robert Elkon Gallery exhibition review). *The New York Times*, June 1984.

#### 1982

Russell, John. "John Wesley" (Robert Elkon Gallery exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 16 April 1982.

#### 1980

Stimson, Paul. "John Wesley at Elkon" (exhibition review). *Art in America*, October 1980: 131, illustrated.

#### 1979

McGonigle, Thomas. "John Wesley." Arts Magazine, February 1979: 9, illustrated.

#### 1977

Schwartz, Sanford. "John Wesley at Elkon" (exhibition review). *Art in America*, January/February 1977: 124, illustrated.

# 1974

Frank, Peter. "John Wesley at Elkon" (exhibition review). *Art in America*, May/June 1974: 106–107, illustrated.

Green, Hannah. "A Journal in Praise of the Art of John Wesley." *The Unmuzzled Ox* 2, No. 3, 1974: 46–65.

# 1973

Schjeldahl, Peter. "Something Funny's Going On." The New York Times, 7 January 1973.

# 1970

Kronhausen, Phyllis and Eberhard. "John Wesley." Erotic Art 2, 1970.

#### 1968

Benedikt, M. "John Wesley." Art International Magazine, 9 November 1968.

# 1967

Benedikt, M. "John Wesley." Art International Magazine, April 1968.

#### 1965

Johnson, J. "John Wesley." Art International Magazine, 1965: 41-42, 46.

Plumb, Barbara. "Artists Find New Objects For Humor." The New York Times, 26 May 1965, illustrated.

# 1964

Johnson, J. "John Wesley." Art News, January 1964.

Judd, Donald. "John Wesley" (Robert Elkon Gallery exhibition review). Arts Magazine, April 1963.